
FW UCR Board Members
 From: Laqua, Frank J. [flaqua@nd.gov]
 Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2011 10:49 AM

 To: Gutierrez, Avelino A., PRC
 Subject: FW: UCR Board Members

From: Laqua, Frank J.  
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2011 11:23 AM 
To: 'jose.rodriguez@dot.gov' 
Subject: RE: UCR Board Members

Jose:  Because of shifting job priorities I will not be able to serve another term 
on the UCR Board.  It was 
an honor and a privilege to have served on the UCR Board for two terms.   Thanks  
Frank 701-328-4634  
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